Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Suwannee River Water Management District
HVAC System Replacement

The Suwannee River Water Management District (District) is conducting this Request for Proposal (RFP) for replacement of three Heating, Ventilation, and Air Conditioning units. This proposal includes the complete replacement of one unit and combining two units into one larger unit. For bid packets, please visit www.mysuwanneeriver.com.
Request for Proposal will be opened at the below address at 10:00 a.m., November 16, 2020.
